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 Leadership Affirmation                                                                                                                                                                                                
These names will be included on the leadership affirmation forms available to all members attending the annual congregational     

meeting on Sunday January 27, 2013 for North Street Christian Church. Should you have any questions concerning the eligibility of 
these individuals for these positions, please see one of the elders.  Position of deacon: Jason Zang, Andy Lasichak, and Steve King.  For 

the position of elder: Andy Bilowich.                                                                                                                                   Thank you, Doug Emmett 

                                                               Congregational Care and Fellowship Meeting                                                                                                                                                                                     
A Congregational Care and Fellowship meeting will be held on Monday January 14, at 6:30pm. It will be held in the library. This is 

our annual planning meeting for looking ahead and putting event dates on the calendar and making any necessary changes in      

planning or leadership. If you want to be a part of this active ministry please make the effort to attend. I look forward to seeing you 

there.                                                                                                                                                  Doug Emmett; shepherd/overseer CCF  

ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING    

The Annual Meeting to approve the 2013 Church Budget and additional Church Leaders will be held in the auditorium after 

the 10:15 Worship Gathering on Sunday January 27.  All members are encouraged to attend. 

THE 40th ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE                                                                                                           

will be held on the National Mall on Friday January 25, 2013. Each year over 250,000 people travel to            

Washington D.C., on or near the anniversary date of the Roe V. Wade decision (January 22, 1973) which              

legalized abortion. This year, Niki Simpson is Interested in organizing a group from NSCC to attend this                                                 

NATIONAL PRO-LIFE EVENT. Contact Niki for more information at 724-504-2177 

This brother came from Singapore,  

named Pu, said his mother is Buddhist 
difficult to change religion. After he   

heard the Gospel from me, he decided     
to accept Jesus as his personal savior. 

Now he is in Singapore.  

This couple 

converted to 
the Lord and I 

named him 
Jeremiah, and 

Yelusa to his 

wife.  

On the night that 

the two accepted 
Jesus, their 

daughter's house 
was burned 

down.  

FREEDOM HAS              

RETURNED to MONDAY 

EVENINGS AT 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

Men who want to deal with 
the reality of the spiritual 
victory over sinful patterns 
of behavior are encouraged 
to come together on Monday 
evenings at 7:00 at Legacy 
Ministry House. Don’t delay 
– find the freedom that is 
yours through Christ Jesus, 
Lord of All! “For freedom 
Christ has set us free; stand 
firm therefore, and do not      
submit again to a yoke of 
slavery.”        Galatians 5:1 
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W E L C O M E                                                                                                                                                                                   

We extend a warm welcome to all visitors, friends and members of North Street Christian Church. Our desire is to forthrightly be 

a people of prayer and praise. We major in the faithful preaching of the Bible, allowing it to speak with authority. We have a pas-

sion for the lost and for training believers for ministry. Ours is to purposefully send and be sent into the whole world to advance 

the   Kingdom of Jesus Christ. You are invited to join us in worshiping God in spirit and in truth. 

724-282-7700 



SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

13  8:00           

Chapel Hour                     

9:00 Sunday School             

10:15 Gathering 

for Worship                     

14  4:30 Worship 

Team Rehearsal       

6:30 CCF Meeting  

7:00 Freedom                  

15 6:30 Board   

Meeting               

7:00 Bible Study at 

Klutinoty’s               

7:30 Elder’s Meeting     

16 6:00 Children’s 

Ministry Meeting  

6:30 Youth    

Group           

17  18 19 5:00                   

Community Meal       

January 13 - January 19 

Offering Report  

January 6, 2013                

    General $ 5,234.36  

 Designated $ 642.00 

        Total $ 5,876.36  

   Building Fund               
$ 331,836.20 

 
Dear NSCC,                                                                                                                                     

We wanted to thank you for all of the love and support you have given us. We feel so blessed to 

have our church family sending heartfelt prayers our way. Your funds make our job possible. It’s 

so exciting  to see so many new  opportunities come our way. God is using us in ways we could    

never have imagined! Our eyes are being opened to many new needs and we are eager to help in 

anyway we can!  We pray that our updates give you a  closer look at all that God is doing here in   

Thailand. Merry Christmas!                                       In his service, Jessy & Jesse McAlexander 

     Beat it with the NSCC youth!  

As Christians we have the ever-present Joy that comes 

from knowing how blessed we are for what our God has 

graciously saved us from, or at least we should. Winter 

seems to be a time where that does not always appear as 

the case in some of our lives. As melatonin levels rise and 

vitamin d levels drop, the winter blues often appear. There will be no winter 

blues stopping the youth of North Street. We will continue to meet every 

Wednesday to discuss God’s word and fellowship together, but since winter is 

upon us mark down these few dates for some events that will help us fellowship 

and spread our joy. 

FEB 8 th-9 th at the Butler YMCA we will have a lock-in from 11:00PM – 5:00AM 

(bring your friends, lets make this a great night of fellowship)                                                                                                                                          

Friday March 8 th ICE SKATING – we will hit North Park ice skating rink Friday 

night from 7:30-10 PM  (3$ for youth, 5$ for adults, 2$ skate rentals)  

We will be leaving the church parking lot around 6:15 with a crew for those  

that need rides.  

Humbly Serving           
Today  

  Chapel Hour AT 8:00  

Communion Preparation:  

The Hartman’s  

Greeter: 

The Hartman’s 

Nursery: 

Kathy Twerdok 

Sunday School at 9:00 

Nursery:                              
Kathy Twerdok & Joan 

Cole   

The Gathering at 10:15  

Communion Preparation: 

The Muir’s 

Greeter: 

The Muir’s 

Nursery: 

Joan Cole & Alisha Cousins                       

Children’s Church: 

Room 102 during 

The Gathering for Worship 

K-2nd Grade 

Men’s Restroom                                                                                                                                                                                  
Please remember the 

men’s restroom is still  

under construction. The 

ladies restroom beside the 

dining room will be the  temporary  

“Men’s” restroom. We apologize for any 

inconvenience. 

SHUT IN                                  
Myrtle Cumberland               

Greenview Drive Apt 205A       
Butler, PA 16001 

 My Choice Baby Shower                                                                            

We will be holding a short 2o minute planning   

meeting January 20th for the My Choice baby 

shower coming soon. Any questions, please call 

Diana Bowman at 724-287-7345. 

Children’s Ministry Meeting 

Wednesday, January 16 at 6:00   

 
 

 

All Children’s Ministry workers 
and parents (pre-K thru 6th 

grade) are invited to sit down 
together to plan the Children’s 

Ministry schedule for the       
Winter/Spring. Meet in the       

Library at 6:00. Nursery Care   

will be provided.  

Blessed is the man who walks not in the counsel of 

the ungodly, nor stands in the path of sinners, nor 

sits in the seat of the scornful; but his delight is in 

the law of the Lord, and in His law he meditates day 

and night. He shall be like a tree planted by the    

rivers of water, that brings forth it’s fruit in it’s 

season, whose leaf also shall not wither; and        

whatever he does shall prosper.    Psalm 1-3 


